PDRC Annual Report 
3/31/17

1) The PDRC meet three times throughout the year to plan for the credential training, fall training, and the Spring Conference.  As this was the 50th Anniversary of NeASFAA we decided on the Theme “Celebrating the past, embracing the future”.  Les Monroe from EducationQuest designed the logo that we have been using all year.  A big thank you to Les for this design.   

2) Purchased 10 NASFAA U credentials to utilize throughout the year.  As of the close of this conference we have hosted 8 credentialing sessions.  Direct Loans and R2T4 will have been held during this conference.  Have two more (federal methodology and Packaging & award letters) remaining to host on April 20th in Lincoln.  From those credentialing trainings we have credentialed (as of March 17th):
6 /10 Administrative Capabilities	
16/31 Professional Judgement
16/37 Application Process
24/49 Verification
21/39 Student Eligibility 
18/40 SAP

3) Based upon the number of participants for the credential training and fall training, we ended up making money on those.  The earnings are going to help offset the cost of the banquet for honored guest/past retirees.  

4) Created a best practices for PDRC for future conference planning and budgeting. 

5) Selected the 2018 site, which will be Columbus, NE April 4-6.  We have found that sites for preferred dates are becoming harder to book.  So we have encouraged the BOD to look at booking conference locations 2.5 years out instead of just 1.5 years out.  Bailey Jorgensen (incoming chair) will be working on locating site for both the 2019 & 2020 conference.  

6) [bookmark: _GoBack]Conference registration for this year at 88 total registrations, ten of which are first time attendees.  For the banquet we have 32 registered with 16 of those being retired from the profession.  

7) Had an amazing committee that went above and beyond this year. 

Respectfully Submitted, 


Becca Dobry
